
 

On March 5th, we took a small group of 
residents out for our very first scenic bus 
trip, down 0 ave and a stop at the 
Abbotsford airport.  The residents had a 
great time just to be out and about and 
are already looking forward to the next 
one!  

 

Reminder: Our next Family Council 
meeting will be on March 28th, Thursday 
at 3pm in the Board Room. 

We warmly invite all family members to 
attend and participate by sharing their 
comments and suggestions. 
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Bus trips coming this Spring! 

We will be offering monthly bus trips as an 
opportunity for small-group day-outings to 
both indoor and outdoor attractions in 
nearby communities.  There will be a $25 
charge for the trip and the space is limited 
to ten residents. 

 

Special Menus 
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Celebrate Easter with Us! 
 

As we embrace the spirit of renewal and hope this Easter, 

we invite you to join us for a delightful Easter Day Lunch 

on March 31st. 

 

• Honey Mustard Glazed Ham with Gravy 

• Candied Carrots 

• Roasted Greek Lemon Potato 

• Carrot Cake 

 

 

Birthday Parties are usually 
celebrated on the last Thursday of 

the month. 

This month, it will be on             
March 21st. 



 

 
 

March Events 
 
 

March 5-  Bus Trip (trial) 
 

March 8-  Armchair Travel To Ireland 
 

March 12-  Diner’s Club 
 

March 21-  Birthday Party & St. 
Patrick’s Day Celebration 
Shawn McKee Entertains 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are thrilled to introduce Alisha as 
our newest Support Services Manager! 
Alisha brings with her a wealth of 
experience and expertise, having 
graduated in Ontario, and gained 
valuable experience with Providence 
Health Care. We are confident that her 
skills and dedication will greatly 
contribute to our team and enhance the 
quality of service we provide to our 
residents. Please join us in extending a 
warm welcome to Alisha as she 
embarks on this exciting journey with 
us! 

 

Welcome to the 
Team! 

 
Tax Letters 
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Alisha Padaniya 
Support Services Manager  
Sodexo at Jackman Manor 
E-mail: Alisha.Padaniya@sodexo.com 
Ext. 223 
 
Dana Jamandre-Hastings 
Executive Director 
Email: djamandre@jackmanmanor.com 
Ext 234 
 
 
27477 28th Avenue  
Phone 604-856-4161  Fax: 604-856-2562 
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Tax letters for income tax purposes for residents who 
have requested or received one last year have now 
been mailed out.  If you have not received a tax letter 
and would like one, please contact Cindy 
Christiansen. 

Cindy is in the office on Tuesdays and Thurdays. 

 
Cindy Christiansen 
Accounting, Jackman Manor 
Email:  accounting@jackmanmanor.com 
Phone:  (604) 856-4161  Ext 222 
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